

July 21, 2021

Dear Residents and Team Members.

I wanted to be in touch to assure you all that we are closely monitoring the reports of increasing Covid-19 cases across the state. At this time, there are no changes to our mask policy updated on July 1, 2021.

While some of these new cases are among vaccinated individuals, health experts are pointing to the vaccine's success in preventing serious illness and hospitalization. The biggest risk is for non-vaccinated individuals. If you have not been vaccinated and wish to do so or have any questions or concerns about the vaccine, please see your Executive Director or Department Leader so we can we will assist you with the process.

This is a reminder to us all to continue to be vigilant and make safe decisions. If you are traveling or going to large events, please consider to continue practicing safety precautions advised throughout the pandemic.

We thank you for your continued commitment to ensuring the health and safety of everyone across The Loomis Communities.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to get in touch with me.

With appreciation,

Margaret Mantoni, CEO